
                                                                    
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Bowlers, 
 
Welcome to Lake Central Special Education (LCSE) Special Olympics Bowling 2018. Karen Brann will once 
again be your bowling coach and is looking forward to another fun bowling season.  The program is open 
to our LCSE students ages 8-22 with intellectual and/or cognitive delays.  Below is the information 
regarding our practices. 
 
Location: Stardust III in Dyer 
 
Time:  5:30pm 
 
Dates & Times: Tues, Sept 17th  
     Tues, Sept 24th  

Tues, Oct 1st   
  Tues, Oct 8th   
  Tues, Oct 15th   
  Tues, Oct 22nd  
  Tues, Oct 29th  
    
Fee:  $2.00 per game (includes shoes) 
 
Please inform the counter attendant that you are with LCSE Bowling so you can get your shoes and are 
directed to the proper lanes….generally lanes 1-12 but it can change.  DO NOT pay the counter for 
bowling, Coach Karen will collect your money and pay for the group based on the games each bowler 
is bowling.  
 
Practice generally consists of 2 or 3 games and lasts a couple hours.   
 
Bowling 3 games is encouraged, since that is what is required for the tournaments, but it is not required 
for practices.  Please note that practices MAY BE cancelled due to high school bowling tournaments as 
those dates are not scheduled yet. 
 
As always, there will be County (October), Area (November in Merr/Hobart) and State (December in 
Indianapolis) tournaments.  Advancement in the tournaments is based on qualification from previous 
tournaments.  Not all bowlers will be able to bowl all tournaments.  More information to be announced 
later. 
 
Contact Kimm Maznaritz with questions or to register ASAP at 365-8507 x2947 or 
kmaznari@lcscmail.com.  Coach Karen’s email is kbrann@lcscmail.com.   
 
We look forward to seeing you! 
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